

November 4, 2015

David J. Stoldt Monterey Peninsula Water Management District 5 Harris Court, Bldg. G Monterey, CA 93940



Subject: Re-appointment of Christine Monteith to Ordinance Number 152 Oversight Panel

Dear Mr. Stoldt,

Christine Monteith is our selection to continue on the Ordinance No. 152 Oversight Panel.

Please submit her name to continue membership on the panel.

Also in the first paragraph of your letter dated October 29, 2015 the last sentence reads "...requests your cooperation in selection of a representative from the MTA for the upcoming two-year term."

I am not sure that was intended for our office here at MCAR.

Sincerely.

Scott Dick

Government Affairs Director



